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City of Northfield Announces Vacancy on Charter Commission 

 

For Immediate Release 

Monday, December 17, 2018 

Contact: Deb Little 

City Clerk 

(507) 645-3001 

 deb.little@ci.northfield.mn.us 

 

Northfield The City of Northfield is seeking applicants to fill a volunteer position for a 

vacancy on the City’s Charter Commission.  The vacancy is for a term that expires on December 

31, 2021.  Please visit the City of Northfield’s website Charter Commission page for information 

and applications.  

 

Any registered voter of the City of Northfield may submit an application.  No person is disqualified 

from serving on the Charter Commission by reason of holding any other elective or appointive office 

other than judicial. 

 

Applications are due no later than 4:00 pm on Friday, January 4, 2019.  Additional information 

and applications may also be obtained in the Administration Office, City Hall, 801 Washington 

Street, Northfield, MN 55057.  
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